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ASSISTING WITH CHURCH PLANTING, FURLOUGH RELIEF AND MAINTENANCE

January 2019

“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think,
according to the power that worketh in us,” Ephesians 3:20

Dear Friends,

Thank you all for your prayers on our behalf. We are truly grateful for everyone that holds us up to the Throne
of Grace. We will be leaving on February 5% to start our journey back to Nukuoro. It has been a longer than
expected furlough but God has led us and kept us all the way. His timing is perfect.

We have shipped three crates to California with our radio equipment, solar equipment, and other goods. We
thank God for providing these things as well as the shipping costs to California. God is so good to us. We still
need to pay for the shipment to Pohnpei and then down to Nukuoro. We are not sure what these costs will be
at this time so pray that the Lord will provide for them.

Many have asked about my health. | am glad to report that things are looking much better and | am fully
recovered from the knee replacement. | have good mobility and the swelling has decreased. The doctor said |
should notice further improvement with that as more time goes by. We will need to purchase our first year’s
medications to take with us. | am on a blood pressure medicine and Melinda is on a high cholesterol medication
and bone strengthener. The cost is higher because insurance does not pay for it this way.

The Lord has provided for our stay on Pohnpei while we wait for our freight to arrive and for the ship to go
down to Nukuoro. We will be renting a small apartment from the pastor of one of the churches there. The rent
will be more reasonable than living in a hotel so we are thankful for that. We will also be able to cook our own
meals. Thankfully, it is in the main part of town so we will be able to walk most places or get a taxi.

Prayer Requests: (1) Safety and Health (2) Ship Schedule (3) Souls to be saved on Nukuoro
(4) Funds for the remaining shipping costs, food supplies, and building materials (5) Funds for medications

Please note that once we leave Pohnpei to go down to Nukuoro we will not be able to receive email or even
regular snail mail. We will get prayer letters out around every three months when the ship comes. It is our only
way to send or receive mail. We will also notify you of our mailing address once we know what that will be.

Thank you for your understanding.

In His Service,
Jack & Melinda

jackmpeeler@yahoo.com




